
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
 

 
October 29, 2020 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Approved 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry 
Committee Members: Loud, Doyle, Keil 
Village Assistant Administrator: Vinny Lamontagna 
Meeting Started at: 6:32 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Minutes provided. 
 
 
 
The Committee continued their review of the Comprehensive 
Plan which they divided into three sections. The Committee 
completed the first two sections and agreed to review the last 
section covering pages 66-85 for discussion at the January 
meeting. 
 
 
Chairman Curry reported that the David G. Dominguez Municipal 
Center project had been delayed to monitor economic 
conditions. He questioned Assistant Administrator Lamontagna 
regarding the sewer extension project.  Mr. Lamontagna 
reported that more information related to the project will be 
available in January. Committee Member Doyle questioned the 
status of Lighthouse Church.  Chairman Curry stated that there 
is nothing further to report at this time.  The Committee 
conversed about the status of future events including 
Celebration in the Park, Halloween and election voting.  They 
also discussed the Berkshire Development, Rose Plaza and the 
Golf Course. 
 
The Committee discussed pros and cons related to short term 
rentals and their impact on finances, nuisances, policing, 
maintenance, and marketing Johnsburg.  
 
 
 

Minutes from 
February will be 
provided at 
January 27th, 
2021 meeting.   

Adjournment Chairman Curry moved to adjourn the meeting. Committee 
Member Keil seconded the motion. All members present voted 
aye. Motion carried at 7:06p.m.   

 

 


